
NOW

SAFE
JOBS
NOW

SAFE
JOBS
NOW

#safejobsnow

NOW

SAFE
JOBS
NOW

SAFE
JOBS
NOW

#safejobsnow

NOW

SAFE
JOBS
NOW

SAFE
JOBS
NOW

#safejobsnow

#safejobsnow



Dear Senator:

While workplace violence is a serious and growing problem for all 
workers, incidents in health care and social services far outpace any 
other industry. In the last decade, the rate of serious injuries increased by 
69 percent. This foreseeable and preventable problem impacts workers, 
patients, and their loved ones. It also compromises our quality of care. 

Workplace violence prevention plans can make a difference. The Occu-
pational Safety and Health Administration must create an enforceable 
standard so that all workplaces are covered by a plan. Please support the 
Workplace Violence Prevention for Health Care and Social Service 
Workers Act (S. 851). This legislation should be passed without delay. 
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Dear Secretary of Labor:

While workplace violence is a serious and growing problem for all workers, 
incidents in health care and social services far outpace any other industry. In the 
last decade, the rate of serious injuries increased by 69 percent. This foreseeable 
and preventable problem impacts workers, patients, and their loved ones. It also 
compromises our quality of care. 

Workplace violence prevention plans can make a difference. The Occupational 
Safety and Health Administration needs to create an enforceable standard so 
that all workplaces are covered by a plan. Please support the goals of the 
Workplace Violence Prevention for Health Care and Social Service Workers Act 
(H.R. 1309/S. 851). The Administration can choose to make a meaningful 
difference in the lives of critical workers and all those impacted by this issue. 
Please act without delay.

 
Name (Please print)

 
Address

 
City, State & Zip

THANKS FOR TAKING ACTION. HERE’S HOW TO STAY INVOLVED:
Rapid Response provides information on the legislative issues and government 
decisions that impact our workplaces and contracts. If you are not already signed 
up for our emails and would like to receive them, please write your email 
address below. You can also sign up for Stat Facts, the newsletter of the USW 
Health Care Workers Council. 
          
     

Please indicate which list(s) you’d like to join:
     Rapid Response emails 
     Stat Facts newsletter

Local Union Number: ______________

 
Name

Email

Please select one: 
     Active Member  
     Retired Member
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